
 

Tartaglia Engineering  (805) 466-5660 

MEMO 

September 12, 2025 

 

TO:  Martin Pehl, General Manager, Santa Maria Public Airport District 

CC:  Interested Contractors 

PROJECT: Parking Lot and Apron Rehabilitation  

SUBJECT: Preliminary Bid Results 

FROM:  Michael Arms & John A. Smith, Tartaglia Engineering 

 

Post to the Santa Maria Public Airport District Website. 

 

In accordance with the Notice Inviting Sealed Bids and the addendums, bids were received this afternoon 

for the Parking Lot and Apron Rehabilitation project. The following results are preliminary: 

 

 

Bidder Bid Amount 

Mission Paving $ 433,530.00 

The J.F. Will Co Inc $ 585,657.00 

G. Sosa Construction Inc $ 621,627.00 

Granite Construction Company $ 659,995.00 

RDZ Contractors Incomplete Submission 

Engineer’s Estimate $ 488,450.00 

 

A more complete bid breakdown is attached and is posted on the Public Purchase website. Please post the 

completed breakdown to the District Website as well. 

 

Thank you to all bidders.   


